
Doyle Shilling Bill To Be Heard
Monday, 16 January 2012 13:15 - 

  

A bill, one of the proposals formulated at an economic development  roundtable in La Crosse
County proposed by Representative Steve Doyle, will  probably pick up some steam this week
as the Wisconsin session gets back to  work tomorrow.

         

The bill focuses on expanding grants tech colleges use. The roundtable  consists of of
representatives from Western Technical College, Workforce  Connections, La Crosse County
Chamber of Commerce and several  others.
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